
 
 
 

Tuesday 14th January  2025 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

Invitation to our e-safety lesson – Thursday 23th January 2025 9:15 - 9:45 am: 

We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Thursday 23rd January at 9:15 - 9:45 am. Our lesson is about 

‘This is Me,’ and covers issues from selfies to social media. Many of us create unique online identities for 

ourselves, and our children are no different.  

Our children enjoy creating online identities But do they always understand how others might perceive what they 

post? This lesson allows them to think critically about the online identities they're creating. 

This is another opportunity for you to take part in one of our e-safety lessons which throughout the year will 

cover different topics. It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss where they go online and what 

they might see and interact with throughout the year. 

If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to your child’s classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Pugh & Mr Hodgson 

Mrs Pugh and Mr Hodgson 

Year 3 Teachers 
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